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 Dear Secretary of State for Transport
I am writing to plead with you to not go ahead with the proposed highway planned for A303 Stonehenge.
The new dual carriageway would gouge deep cuttings into an internationally acclaimed archaeological
landscape,
threatening the very status of the
World Heritage Site.
I can’t put into words how much I feel this is so important as an historical scientific and enigmatic site to us, our
children and grandchildren or how much it means to so many people that it has rested mostly undisturbed since
ancient times. This highway would destroy that.
Yours sincerely
Jacqueline Smith
Ex Park Meadow Hatfield
now living in Devon

Sent from my iPhone




